
Inauguration Ceremony for the Project for Expansion of Yuwo Secondary School 
in Aruma Kebele, Wondo Genet Woreda, Sidama Region 

 
On 27 April 2022, an inauguration ceremony was held for the Expansion of Yuwo 

Secondary School in Aruma Kebele, Wondo Genet Woreda, Sidama Region.  
In total, USD 89,828 was provided by Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human 

Security Projects (GGP) to support the construction of two furnished school buildings. 
This project will enable about 200 additional children to go to the school. 
In the ceremony, Ambassador ITO stated, “Children are a treasure and the future of the 

region. I believe this project will improve the quality of education and provide a bright 
future for the children of the Yuwo Secondary School”. 

Honorable Desta Ledamo, Sidama National Regional State President, Honorable 
Beyene Berasa, Vice State President and Mr. Biniyam Belachew, Execcutive Director of 
Resurrection and Life Development Organization, expressed their appreciation for 
Japan’s support. 
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